
The Secretary of State for Eoternal Affairs to the Ambassador of Israel

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNATL AFFAlES

EXCELENCYOttawa, November 30, 196(

I have the honour to refer to your Note of November 30 proposing arýagreemient between our two Governinents for the avoidance of double taxatior,on incomie derived froni the operation of ships or aircraft. The terms proposedin your Note are acceptable to the Government of Canada, and I have thEhonour to confirm that your Note and this reply, which is authentjc in Englishand French, shaU constitute an agreement between the Governmnent of Canadaand the Government of Israel, to be effective from the, date of this reply.
Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MARTIN
Secretary of State

for Ext eral Affair8
His Excellency Mr. G. Avner,

Ambassador of Israel,
Embassy of Israel,

Ottawa, Ontario.


